President’s

Deacon James B. Rhett

[t is remarkable to note that six months have already elapsed in
this calendar year. We have now entered the summer season, a
period during which many families typically embark on
vacations from June to September. I sincerely hope that each
of you will have the opportunity to travel. Please remain
vigilant regarding your surroundings, prioritize safety, and
observe social distancing protocols at all times.

In the summertime, I have a particular appreciation for the
seasonal fruits and vegetables available. I encourage you to take
full advantage of these offerings, including watermelon,
honeydew, plums, and others. As we approach our meeting in

July, I urge everyone to continue their engagement with our
community. If you have not attended a meeting in recent
months or have not participated at all this year, there is still an
opportunity to do so. I look forward to meeting with you and
addressing any concerns you may have.

Please mark your calendars for our upcoming meeting scheduled
for July 17th, during which we will be honoring our volunteer
Block Captains under the esteemed leadership of

Mrs. Mary W. McCants. I look forward to seeing each of you in
attendance, as your participation is of great significance.
Additionally, I encourage you to visit our website for the latest
updates and extensive information:

http://newcastleconcernedcitizens.com.

Your engagement and feedback are greatly valued.




